
Environment and Green Investment Committee: 18 April 2024 
 
Amendment proposed by Councillor Steve Count,  
 
Additions in bold and deletions shown in strikethrough 
 

4. Heat Pumps for Friday Bridge 
 
 The Committee is recommended to:  

 
a) Agree that the Heat Pumps for Friday Bridge project should proceed to 

installation works for the limited number of properties that have signed 
up for the scheme. This could be either: 
 

I. Continuing as Phase 2b of the Heat Pump Ready programme, if 
DESNZ permit this 
 

II. Using Boiler Upgrade Scheme funding as outlined in Section 3.2  
 

b) Agree that the Heat Pumps for Friday Bridge Consortium includes a 
private finance offer for residents wishing to proceed with a heat pump 
installation and requiring finance to do so and that residents be 
encouraged to compare this with other sources of borrowing (see 
section 3.3). 
 

a) Delay considering this proposal for one year, or after the 
Government has indicated how it proposes to rebalance the costs 
of Gas and Electric, whichever comes soonest. 

 


